
Webinar  on  COVID-19  and
international child abduction
A free  webinar  to  hear  experts  of  MK Family  Law (Washington)  and
Grotius  Chambers  (The  Hague)  discuss  pertinent  issues  relating  to
international  child  abduction  in  times  of  COVID-19.  

Date: 8 April 2020
Time: 3 pm (CET Amsterdam)

COVID-19 has a significant impact on all aspects of our lives. Since the WHO
declared the outbreak a pandemic, numerous States have implemented travel
bans in an attempt to contain its spread. Moreover, States have closed courts and
adjourned or even cancelled hearings.

Such restrictions cause direct impacts on transnational families. They may hinder,
in  particular,  the  prompt  return  of  children  in  cases  of  international  child
abduction. Parents may encounter difficulties in commencing proceedings before
the competent authorities, as well as complying with an agreement or return
order.

Melissa  Kucinski  of  MK  Family  Law  and  Janaina  Albuquerque  Azevedo
Gomes,  Expert  in  international  Child  Abduction  law,  will  consider  what  the
current situation may mean for parents. A particular focus will be the prompt
return of children under the 1980 HCCH Child Abduction Convention.

Registrations are now open and the Eventbrite Registration Form can be found
here.

Registration is  required to receive the webinar login credentials.  For further
information, please contact info@grotiuschambers.com. 
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